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WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senators Bob Dole and James Pearson and Congressman Larry Winn 

today announced that the General Services Administration will begin a survey of existing 

federal facilities in the Kansas City Metropolitan area. Federal, State and local 

officials will all be invited to participate and offer comment at a general meeting on 

I 

October 11. 

11It would make no sense to begin a much needed undertaking like this," Senator Dole 

said, "without input from State and local representatives. and I'm happy to note that 

nearly 150 invitations are going out to these people." 
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This press release is from the collections at the Robert J. Dole Archive and Special Collections, University of Kansas. 
Please contact us with any questions or comments: http://dolearchive.ku.edu/ask  




